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Wahiawa General Hospital: 
Currently live with RAPIDai and Queen’s is receiving images.  
 
Castle Medical Center: 
Currently live with RAPIDai. IschemaView is working on more education for the ED 
staff. Queen’s is also planning to begin telestroke coverage of Castle Medical Center 
beginning in June (contracting is in process). 
 
Kaukini Medical Center: 
Awaiting RAPID server installation, which was delayed due to upgrades occurring on the 
hospital imaging system (PACS) which are needed so the local radiologist, neurologists, 
and other physicians can review the RAPID images on their local system. We met with 
the Chief Medical Officer and Radiology Director to expedite implementation. No 
updates on this site yet. 
 
Kauai Veterans Memorial Hospital: 
IschemaView is working with the site on education. The scanner is set up and ready to 
go. Mobile app is ready to go (without PHI).  
 
Hilo Medical Center:  
Server is installed and training is complete. HMC is very close to go-live. IschemaView is 

waiting on the BAA from the site. Once this is completed and both parties sign, they can 

turn on the mobile app with PHI.  

Kona Community Hospital:  
The server is installed. IschemaView is waiting on the site to provide more information 
so they can complete the server set-up as well as program the scanner and mobile app. 
 


